
LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

We acknowledge that we are on the unceded land of the Spokane people.  And 

that these lands were once the major trading center for the Spokanes as they 

shared this place and welcomed other area tribes through their relations, history, 

trade, and ceremony. We also want to acknowledge that the land holds the spirit 

of the place, through its knowledge, culture, and all the original peoples Since 

Time Immemorial.  

 

As we take a moment to consider the impacts of colonization may we also 

acknowledge the strengths and resiliency of the Spokanes and their relatives. As 

we work together making decisions that benefit all, may we do so as one heart, 

one mind, and one spirit.  

 

We are grateful to be on the shared lands of the Spokane people and ask for the 

support of their ancestors and all relations. We ask that you recognize these 

injustices that forever changed the lives of the Spokane people and all their 

relatives.  

 

We agree to work together to stop all acts of continued injustices towards Native 

Americans and all our relatives. It is time for reconciliation. We must act upon the 

truths and take actions that will create restorative justice for all people. 

 

 Adopted by Spokane City Council on the 22nd day of March, 2021 via Resolution 

2021-0019 


